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REMPLOY CAMPAIN 
In December 2012 the condem government made an announcement to close 15 of the 18 Remploy factories that remain 
This is a heartless decision by a condem government that is putting the most vulnerable on the scrapheap. The injustice against the workforce of Remploy continues and so does the inequality 
Stop the REMPLOY closures
If you would like someone to address you or your members  at a workplace or branch meeting for  a update on the current situation regarding remploy speakers are available  all we ask is a donation is made or a bucket collection is done 
Contact details 07525136396 or email jamesstribleygmbyorkshire@hotmail.co.uk  

